“The Timetable”   

The Weekly Bulletin of the Rotary Club of Junee Inc.

Weekly Meeting 30th August 2011. 

President Peter conduced the meeting with 4 other members in attendance. 

Stuart Robilliard and John Wright attended the meeting. They have both shown an interest in joining Rotary and had been invited to the meeting.
General Business. 
There was discussion about the production of a weekly Club Bulletin and a mock up one had been produced to assist with the discussion. 

The meeting was in favour of a regular bulletin and the name for it was agreed to be “The Timetable”. This title was in recognition of the railway heritage of Junee.

The format of the mock up was also adopted.  It was suggested that a list of members and their contact details be a permanent feature of the bulletin.
There was discussion of a list of activities that the club will be involved in over the next 6 months. A copy of the list is attached to this bulletin. It is a ‘living document’ and can be easily amended at any time.

Guest Speaker.
No guest speaker this week as the meeting was for club business discussion. 
Next Weeks Guest Speaker
PDG Fred Loneragan will speak to us about “Rotarians For Fighting Aids” (RFFA) and particularly the fund raising initiative of climbing the ‘Mountains of the Moon in Africa’. Fred is heavily involved in RFFA as not only is the Chairman of the District Committee but also the Chairman of the Australian Committee.
Upcoming Events. 
At our meeting on the 13th September Kate Boyer will be our guest speaker. Kate is a local girl who runs an orphanage in Nigeria. Our Club has given financial support to the orphanage so it will be particularly interesting to hear Kate’s latest news.
Our District Governor, Jim Simpson, and his wife Jean will be visiting us on 20th September 2011. The meeting will be a partners’ dinner and it is hoped that all members’ partners will attend. In addition each member is asked to invite another couple to the meeting. This special meeting will be an opportunity to show case Rotary to more Junee people. This is particularly important in our current rebuilding phase for the Club.
